
 
 
 

 
 

July 2021 
Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
We are excited to invite you to join our growing community of innovative leaders and corporate 
friends by partnering with us as a sponsor for our inaugural Thank a Hero; Be a Hero Event. To 
commemorate the 20th Anniversary of 9/11, this health and safety event will be held on Saturday, 
September 11, 2021, at 3 PM in Exton.  As a sponsor, you will join our community of advocates for first 
responders in Chester County at this powerful and uplifting event! 
 
UAC is one of our region’s most trusted EMS providers, but we cannot do it alone. Since 1974, we have 
developed strong roots within our community to 

• Provide lifesaving emergency care to nearly 69,000 residents in eight townships with five 
ambulances, three responder units and highly trained Paramedics and EMTs. 

• Educate and convene EMS providers. UAC is a leading training institute in our region and is an 
approved American Red Cross Training Site, ASHI Training Site, Pennsylvania Department of 
Health Continuing Education and BLS Certification Institute.  

• Serve our community through educational outreach, including programs for youth, many of 
which go on to pursue careers in the healthcare field. We assist community organizations such 
as scouts and schools and teach all ages Basic First Aid and CPR.   

 
We have ambitious goals for 2021 and hope you’ll play an active role in honoring our first responders. 
This event will be open to the general public as well and provide health and safety 
information/demonstrations. That’s why we’re asking you to pledge your commitment as a Thank a 
Hero Sponsor today. By securing your sponsorship now, you guarantee maximum visibility as an 
advocate for EMS.  
 
We hope that you will join us as a valued partner this year and have enclosed available sponsorship 
opportunities. UAC is committed to being a valuable partner with you and will work with you to design a 
benefits package that fits your community and business goals.  Please return your sponsorship form by 
August 13th to ensure you receive maximum visibility and recognition on the event t-shirt. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, our staff, and the neighbors we serve, we thank you for your 
support. We are counting on your support so that, together, we can ensure the safety and wellbeing of 
our neighbors. If you have any questions, please contact Cynthia Jaros, Development Director at: 610-
363-1067, x105 or cjaros@station87.com . 
 
Best Wishes, 
 

 
Executive Director   
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